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22 August 2024 

IPHC CIRCULAR 2024-023 

 

SUBJECT:  INVITATION TO THE 100th SESSION OF THE IPHC INTERIM MEETING 
(IM100) 

 

Dear Commissioners,  

In accordance with Rule 6, paragraph 7 of the International Pacific Halibut Commission’s (IPHC) Rules 
of Procedure (2024), I am pleased to invite you to attend the 100th Session of the IPHC Interim Meeting 
(IM100), that will be held 25-26 November 2024. 

The meeting will be held via the Adobe connect meeting platform.  

In accordance with Rule 6, paragraph 8 of the IPHC Rules of Procedure (2024), documents for the meeting 
will be made available as they are received via the IM100 meeting page, but no later than 30 days prior to 
the Session (26 October 2024). 

IM100 meeting page: https://www.iphc.int/meetings/100th-session-of-the-iphc-interim-meeting-im100/ 

 

Yours sincerely  

 

David T. Wilson, Ph.D.  

Executive Director, IPHC  

 

Attachments:  

Nil 
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